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Integris News

An online newsletter for Integris Users

keeping you up-to-date with latest news and features

As the Spring term draws to a close.....some key messages .....

Integris User Forum - our popular and free annual event is just around the corner on Friday 17th May 9 - 1pm. Whilst we will confirn
the agenda items after the Easter break, we can say that our main focus this year will be on the exciting enhancements RM are
working on for Integris later this year and next. We will be joined by Mark House, RM's new Senior Product Manager who has
undertaken a complete review of Integris, taken on board customer feedback and steered development into an exciting and productive
direction. He will be here to tell us all about it.

We will also keep you up-to-date with changes to census for 2019/20, an overview of assessment returns expected for summer term
as well as an update on GDPR. So come along with your queries and questions and network with others! We get great feedback so w
know you will gain a lot of information and reassurance from our event. If you have an agenda item you want included, then let us
know.

Book your place(s) by registering through the_Integris Home/New Events link on www.cbict.org.uk.

Reception Baseline Assessment Framework ....... calling volunteer schools to take part in a pilot year! The DfE have now
published details about the new Reception Baseline Assessment Framework that comes into effect in schools from September

2020. However, your school can volunteer to take part in a pilot from September 2019 - we think a valuable exercise. The closing
date to register is on 5th April 2019 - so you have a few days in which to do so! We'll be talking about this at our forum on 17th May
too!

Details about the framework and how to register are available from  https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-
assessment-framework

GDPR support continues...... GDPR is alive and kicking judging by the number of phone calls we receive. The latest Governor
Handbook has been updated with a specific section relating to GDPR and governor responsibilities in ensuring schools comply with
the legislation. We will be giving an overview for compliance at our Forum but in the meantime, a more general update for all schools
can be found on our GDPR News page on https://www.cbict.org.uk/gdpr and a suite of resources available on the Data Governance
Framework page for our subscriber schools. We do respond to requests for GDPR advisory visits and audits on an ad-hoc basis -
simply email admin@cbict.org.uk if you want further details.

You can find our list of LiteBites on the Integris Home menu on our www.cbict.org.uk website. Have you looked at them lately?







We are on our 13th edition of the newsletter!
Our aim with the newsletter is to quickly update you on key features to help you
improve and develop working practices. Please tell us what you think!

Complete this short survey and let us know how we can improve it!

A message from CBICT.........

Dear colleagues,

Can you believe that the Easter break is soon upon us? This term has certainly gathered momentum!

We really hope you will be able to join us at our annual Integris Forum this year - there's much to talk about!
In the meantime, have a restful Easter break and let's hope the sun comes out for most of it!

With best wishes

Cathy & Neil

CBICT Ltd
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